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I woukd like to make Aquind aware of the absolute chaos that was caused by works along
the Eastern road over the last week.
It really was absolute hell trying to get in and out of our city.
Therefore,in response to the proposed interconnector,I do not feel this is a viable option.
We are already so congested.
Thank you
     Yours sincerely 
         Ms Lorraine Slee.

mailto:aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

